VERILUMA

ASX Announcement

19 December 2019

Change of Company Name and ASX Code

Following approval by shareholders at the Annual General Meeting held on 29 November 2019,
Veriluma Limited (ASX: VRI or Company) has changed its name to Houston We Have Limited.

For ASX purposes, the effective date of the name and ASX code change is tomorrow, Friday,
20 December 2019. The Company will trade under the new code ‘HWH' on and from tomorrow.

Elizabeth Whitelock
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer
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For more information, please contact

investor@veriluma.com

VERILUMA LIMITED
ABN 48 142 901 353
Level 3, 33-35 Atchison Street, St Leonards NSW 2065
Phone +61 29146 4742 @ Email investor@veriluma.com ® Web www.veriluma.com

Page | 1


mailto:investor@veriluma.com
http://www.veriluma.com/
mailto:investor@veriluma.com

